
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee,  
 
My name Is Jaxon I’m a 20 year old and I’m writing to you today to express my full support for Senator 
Marty’s proposed bill SF567. 
 
I support this bill because it slows down the revolving door of politics and lobbying, by delaying legislators 
from becoming lobbyists for 7 years. I support this and many people in my life support this because 
people my age feel disillusioned by lobbying as a practice with it feeling like we constituents have little 
power compared to lobbying organizations that fund reelection campaign, and that leads to them growing 
apathetic about our country and our fine state of Minnesota. 
 
If this reform goes through however I know myself and many of my fellow voters would feel empowered 
again, would feel like our votes matter. 
 
So in closing I implore you support SF567 for the sake of many young voters in Minnesota as a whole. 
 
Thank you all for your time. 
Jaxon Restad 
Alexandria, MN 
 
 
 
 


